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Beginning March 1, 2022, an enhancement will be applied to the NPI Mapping Logic which will affect 
providers and health plans who submit claims and/or encounters to Florida Medicaid. 

An updated Provider Master List tip sheet is now available on the Managed Care Support section of the 
Florida Medicaid public Web Portal that details the changes. Health plans are encouraged to review the tip 
sheet to understand how the enhancement will affect their encounter submissions. 

Health plans can stay connected by visiting the Florida Medicaid public Web Portal often for the most up-
to-date information on these changes. For additional assistance, please contact the Health Plan Support 
team by emailing healthplan.support@gainwelltechnologies.com. 

Thank you.

QUESTIONS? FLMedicaidManagedCare@ahca.myflorida.com

COMPLAINTS OR ISSUES? ON LINE http://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/complaints/ | CALL 1-877-254-
1055  

 

The Agency for Health Care Administration is committed to its mission of providing "Better Health Care for All Floridians." The Agency 
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